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The project is proposing to use an existing access leading to the Theddlethorpe Terminal which sits immediately adjacent
to our holiday cottages. This will have a detrimental effect on people staying in the properties and will consequently have a
negative impact on our business. The immediate area around the holiday cottages to include the access which the
scheme is proposing to use is often used as a play area for children staying in the holiday cottages posing a significant
risk of an accident as a result of the use of the access by construction traffic. The holiday cottages are our main source of
income and only have planning consent to be used as holiday cottages. An alternative and obvious solution would be to
use the main access route into the Theddlethorpe Terminal instead. This particular point has been raised directly with the
Scheme Agents a year ago and they assured us that our concerns have been escalated to the highest level of the project
however as yet we have not received a response.



